
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 14.5.18  

Theme: Pirates  

The scientists have landed on the island and have made 

a discovery. Who has been on the island? Where have 

they gone?  

Phonics: 
Mrs Lenton Common exception words 

Miss Gilbert Phase 4 review  

i-e split digraph  

Miss 

Anderson 
Ow, ie, ea  

Mrs Genc wh, ph 

Miss 

McIntyre 
wh, ph  

Mrs Morter  ai, ee, igh, oa 

  

Maths 
Year 1 – We will be naming and 

identifying the properties of 2D 

and 3D shapes. We will also be 

practicing writing numbers to 100.  

Year 2 – We will be revising for 

our special jobs next week. We 

will be exploring place value (<,>, =) 

and word problems.  

 

 

English: 
In KS1 we will be using our 

experiences from Time and 

Tide to plan and write a 

recount. We will be using time 

connectives (first, next, after 

that and finally), and joining 

words (and, because) to write 

extended sentences. 

 

 Theme: 
In DT the children will be evaluating the mechanisms 

they have made in DT. We will be thinking about what 

worked well and what we would do differently.  

In RE we will be thinking about the importance of 

Shabbat. 

In History we will be comparing similarities and 

differences between transport in the Victorian times 

and the present day.  

Parent helpers 

needed 

Can you come 

help in your 

child’s class?  

We would love 

for you to come 

and listen to 

some children 

read or practice 

spellings.  

Homework:  
Spellings  

 Tabby McTat - Please see 

individual spelling books 

for spelling lists.  
Year 1 -  

1. Five  

2. Six 

3. Seven  

4. Eight  

Year 2 -  

1. Two 

2. Too  

3. To  

4. Poor 

5. Pore 

6. There 

7. Their  

8. They’re  

 

Our new Collective Worship theme this term is Thankfulness. 

This week’s  

Philosophy Question: 
 

“What does it mean to be 

thankful?”  

Discuss. 
 

Time and Tide Trip 2018 
Thank you to the many parents who have volunteered to help 

us on our trip next Wednesday. Due to the popularity of the 

trip, we have had to serve volunteer spaces on a first come 

first serve basis. We are sending a slip home to those 

parents for their emergency contact details. Please can 

these be returned to the office by Monday 14th May. We 

would like to thank all the parents who offered their help a 

big thank you! 


